
 

The two products commercially available under the names Enzalox and Melofeed are the 
same. The name was changed to Enzalox for the United States and Canada to be sold in the 
supplement market. There were two primary goals for this change:  

1. Remove the word “feed” for the supplement market,  
2. Differentiate between the product for the United States and Canada to help avoid 

confusion related to claims that can be made in the rest of the world.  

 
Some documents listed on this page refer to Melofeed. Please be assured Enzalox is the same 
product.  
 
 
Please contact me if you have questions about this product or would like additional 
information.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Bart Dunsford, PhD 
Business Development Manager 
Lallemand Animal Nutrition, North America 
bdunsford@lallemand.com 
(720) 563-1202 
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